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CRRT Notice (308): Lifting of COVID Mask Mandate 
 

COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 

2023-02-28 18:34 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

 

Concerning the Government’s announcement of lifting the mask mandate indoors and 

outdoors with effect from 1 March 2023 (tomorrow), the Taskforce has decided to adopt the 

same arrangement on campus.  

 

For public health, any persons visiting campus clinics or developing fever and respiratory 

symptoms are advised to wear a surgical mask.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Kwok-yin Wong 

Chairman, COVID-19 Rapid Response Taskforce 

 

 


